Date: January 17, 2006 '[/?4 Fs.

. ‘ 006‘/,,“ < a.,"
From: Carsie Mundy M\/ “r
¢

RE: Docket No. 05-00162
Subject: Meeting with Mr. Charles Pickney

On January 17, 2006, Mr. Charles Pickney requested a meeting to discuss the type of map
Staff needs to continue the processing of the Petition for the Fentress Service Area,
Docket No. 05-00162. After two different Data Requests from Staff, Mr. Pickney has not
provided an acceptable map. He indicated that he had a map and wanted me to look at it
to determine 1f 1t would be sufficient.

I met with Mr. Pickney at 2:30 today and 1 discussed with Mr. Pickney the need for a
map of sufficient detail to allow the Authority to determine the exact location of the
treatment plants for the Clarkrange and Highlands Systems as well as the initial service
area for each. [ asked him to draw the location of each plant on a 1:24,000 scale map
and also draw in the boundary of the service area that he proposed to serve by each. Mr.
Pickney indicated that he understood the information that was needed and indicated that
he would furnish same within a few days.



